April 16, 2015

D.C. Board of Zoning Adjustment
441 4% Street, NW

Suite 2108

Washington, DC 20001

Re:  BZA Application
3831 Georgia Avenue, N'W.
Square 3028, Lot 809

Dear Members of the Board:
This letter is to authorize Murillo Malnati Group LLC to represent me in all matters
before the Board of Zoning Adjustment concerning the application for zoning relief at the above-

referenced property.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

ﬁﬂa@fé - M,..

Carol Latney Solo

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19038
EXHIBIT NO.13



